
From: Donielson, David (MD)  
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 11:43 AM 
To: KEELING Ryan W * DCBS 
Subject: Cenetene aquisition 
 
Dear Mr. Keeling- 
  
I am writing to support the acquisition of trillium by Cenetene. The efficiency of scale the Cenetene will bring to running 
the patient load will be a positive influence for the Medicare patients covered by Trillium. A huge concern I thing needs to 
be patient confidentiality and security of patient records. Cenetene has a better ability to assure security. 
As a health care provider I strongly support the change. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
David Donielson 
 


